
 

 Pew Restoration Appeal  
Dear parishioners and friends of Divine Infant Parish:  

The first phase of the badly needed restoration work of the Church pews will begin on 

Monday, September 27, with immediate attention given to the two centre sections of 

the Church. The daily cleaning and sanitizing of the pews over the last 18 months to    

ensure our safety as a community of worship has come at a significant cost. As a result, 

this incessant cleaning has produced grit, a darkening of the pews and a state of        

stickiness affecting your clothing. In support of this work, today I am launching an appeal 

to your generous support to raise $20,000 to pay for this important initiative. All monies 

raised will go directly to this needed project. You will find special  parish pew appeal    

donation envelopes both at the table in the foyer as you go out of the Church and in the 

parish office. Donations can also be made online through Canada Helps. All donations 

received will be eligible to be included in your annual charitable tax receipts. I thank you 

for your attention and ask for your generosity to help maintain our Church.  

Sincerely, 

 

Father Waldemar Podlasz SDS, 
Pastor  


